
6th September 2024 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 
 

West Stow Anglo-Saxon Village and Country Park in West Stow, Suffolk 
We would like to take the children in year 4 to the West Stow Anglo-Saxon Village and 

Country Park in West Stow, Suffolk on Friday 9th May 2025.  Children will need to wear 

appropriate clothing/shoes as we will be outside some of the day. 

The children will investigate Anglo-Saxon life through original objects and using the 
archaeological clues to find out about the first English at West Stow: 

 explore experimental reconstructions of buildings 
 handle replica objects 
 study finds from the site in the Anglo-Saxon Museum 
 take part in lively group discussions led by staff about the Anglo-Saxons, 
encouraging groups to draw their own conclusions. 
 
Time and Date  

We will be leaving the school promptly after registration, travelling by coach, and 

returning before the end of the school day on Friday 9th May 2025. 

Cost 

We are asking for £27.00 contribution, which can be paid in two instalments of £13.50, 

before 30th April 2025, which includes coach to and from West Stow, Suffolk, entry to the 

facilities, investigation workshops and access to the village.  This trip is being subsidised 

by the school.  Please pay through your Arbor App (phone/tablet) or your Arbor Portal 

(PC/laptop). 

Non Payment 

If insufficient voluntary contributions are raised to fund this visit, or the school cannot 

fund it from some other source, then it will be cancelled.  We try to help families by 

providing as many free, fully or highly subsidised trips as possible.  Please help us to 

continue with a rich variety of trips and workshops for the children by paying for the small 

contribution we request for these.  If a trip is cancelled refunds will be given to those that 

have paid as soon as possible after the decision has been made.   

Parent Volunteers 

If you would like to join us for this trip please inform us on the permission form. We will 

let you know nearer the time if there is availability, thank you.  

Permission 

Please complete the online form for permission for the trip and school/home packed 

lunches https://form.jotform.com/220822322051339  

Yours sincerely  

Miss Wilkinson 

Class Teacher 

Head:  

Mrs J Currant 

Tel: 

01438 354913  

Broom Barns Primary School  
Homestead Moat, Stevenage, Herts. SG1 1UE   

 
Email:admin@broombarns.herts.sch.uk  

Deputy Head:   

Mrs J Phillips 

Assistant Head: 

 Mrs L Hogan 
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